

# REPORT OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT (STUDENT LIFE)

Submitted for: April 8, 2021

For the period of 2021-03-25 to 2021-04-08

Due to the long weekend, there was less to report on this week than usual!

# Clubs

- Met with many clubs during office hours to refine their interim and full status applications the deadline was one week ago and we received 17 applications!
  - o Last Clubs Committee meeting was April 6th
- Club Portal meetings underway did consultations on April 8th with some Clubs and Services, will move forward with either Eventus or Campus Labs depending on student feedback
- End of year/transition is underway working with the Comptroller and VP Finance to ease club transition and remind them of audits

### Services

• Services Review Committee met on April 7th; will be submitting SRC report to councillors for approval via email

### Mental Health

- Check-ins with Mental Health Commissioner; Wellness World is currently with McGill IT and procurement, meetings with Dialogue to discuss telehealth services and insurance
- Hiring for next year's Advocacy and Outreach Coordinators

## Student Services and Miscellaneous

- Meeting with Joan from Campus Life and Engagement to discuss webinars for next year
- Working on an exit report for Karla, the new VP Student Life (big congratulations!)
- Attended Board of Directors meeting on April 1st

Respectfully submitted, Maheen